
 

Dear Parents/Carers        30th April 2024 

Year 10 Trip Royal Three Counties Show 14th June 2024 

 As part of your child’s educational provision, we are excited to offer a trip to the Royal Three 

Counties Show at the Malvern Showground on 14th June 2024. This will be a wonderful 

experience for your child as they have chosen BTEC Animal Care/GCSE Food for their 

options and there will be plenty of opportunities to see what these courses could lead to 

career-wise at the show. 

All students should arrive at their normal school start time and will return to school by 15:00 

pm so they can leave school by their usual mode of transport. Please note that we are 

unable to drop off students at various places on the way back for safeguarding reasons. 

Due to the time of the year and unpredictable weather, all students will need: 

·         Waterproof jacket 

·         Packed lunch and refillable water bottle. (Lunches will be provided by the school 

for students who receive free school meals). 

·         Appropriate footwear for walking around the showground. 

Your child may wish to bring spending money if they would like to purchase anything from 

the show. Your child will be responsible for any money that they bring. 

We have managed to secure free tickets to the event however a charge of £8 will be 

required on Parent pay to cover the cost of the transport, this charge will be covered by the 

school for PP students and those in receipt of Free School meals. 

Please complete the Digital Form linked below and pay the £8 fee on Parent pay by 

the 24th May 2024 to secure a place on the trip. 

https://forms.office.com/e/WsR8gprq64  

Yours faithfully 

Mr. N Jarrold                     Miss R Batner 

                                          

                                      

Head of KS4                  Cooking and Nutrition Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/WsR8gprq64


 

 

 


